Ajitkumar, Richa

To: Ramsammy, Andrew
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]2500 Williams Parkway - 0ZS-2021-0014

From: Santokh Singh <santokh@supremewire.com>

Sent: 2021/09/03 2:36 PM

To: Ramsammy, Andrew <Andrew.Ramsammy@brampton.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]2500 Williams Parkway - 025-2021-0014

Good Afternoon Andrew,
We are the owners on 2500 Williams Parkway, Units 52-56

We received the planning and development proposal and wanted to let you know that we are not in support
of this development/proposal.

The area is not right, and we believe that our organization along with other businesses in the area have the
same concerns.

Can you please let us know what can be done to further address or concerns?

Thank you,

Santokh Singh | President
Supreme Wire Products Ltd.
Direct Line: (416) 564-4163
Fax: (905) 799-3776
www.supremewire.com




